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Federal Emergency Management Agency
*^

Washington, D.C. 20472

JUL 251984* ~

MEMORANDUM FOR: Edward L. Jordan
Director, Division of Emergency Preparedness

and Engineering Response
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S uclear egulatory Commission

DFROM: cad r mm.

As t nt Associat irector
fice of Natural and Technological Hazards Programs

SUBJECT: Status Report on Offsite Radiological Emergency Planning
for the Braidwood Nuclear Power Station

On April 27, 1984 we provided your office with a status report on offsite
radiological emergency preparedness (REP) for the Braidwood Nuclear Power
Station (NDS). A copy of the report and transmittal memorandum are attached.

Recently, your office requested an additional interim finding concerning
offsite REP for the Braidwood NPS to be provided to the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission (NRC) by August 15, 1984.

This memorandum will confirm a conversation between Margaret Lawless of
my staff and Don Perrotti, NRC, on July 16, 1984. At that time, Ms. Lawless
stated that the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) has no additional
substantive information to provide regarding offsite planning for the
Braidwood site. This is due to changes in the plans development schedule
of the Illinois Emergency Services and Disaster Agency (IESDA). Originally,
the State anticipated publishing a preliminary draft plan by July 15, 1984,
and a review document by October 1984. The revised dates for these planned
accomplishments are now January 1985 and March / April 1985 respectively.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Robert S. Wilkerson, Chief.
Technological liazards Division, at 287-0200.

Attachments
As Stated
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